
Supervisors, 

I feel it is very important for Mendocino County to continue to support the Mendocino County 

Fire Safe Council. The benefit of the awareness of wildfire preparedness and the support the 

MCFSC provides to our citizens to complete community projects greatly helps Mendocino 

County. Keeping the damage of wildfires at a minimum helps maintain property tax funding for 

our county. Lost tax revenue (Tomki) costs more than the funding for a wildfire prevention 

program. Please help us make Mendocino County safe from fire. Please continue to help support 

the Mendocino County Fire Safe Council. 

 

Thank you,  

Will Carson 

 


